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Meeting of Medicines Commissioning Committee 
 
Purpose of Report  
For Information 
 
1. Rationale 
These are the latest outcomes from the Medicines Commissioning Meeting  

 
2. Strategic Initiative  

Integration of care 
Person centred care 
Primary care reform 
Urgent care reform 
Effective and Efficient Organisation 

Planned care 
Transforming MH and LD services 
Children and maternity 
Cancer, palliative care and end of life care 
System resilience 

 
3. Local Authority Area 

CCG Footprint 
City of York Council 

 

 
East Riding of Yorkshire Council 
North Yorkshire County Council 

 
4. Actions / Recommendations 
For information only 
 
5. Engagement with groups or committees 
SMT have approved these recommendations 
 
6. Impact on Primary Care 
Some of the recommendations will have a financial impact on the primary care prescribing 
budget – this impact is indicated for each individual drug on the attached recommendations – 
please see below for attached. 
 
Please note an error related to the savings estimated for the Sirdupla® - this change only 
affects one strength of inhaler and only for asthma patients (the saving quoted in the attached 
paper was for all strengths and for both asthma and COPD), therefore the new savings at a 
65% switch rate are estimated at ~£160,000. Primary care will be supported to achieve these 
savings by the medicines management team and Optimise Rx software. 
 
7. Significant issues for consideration  
None 
 
8. Implementation 
Primary and secondary care are routinely informed. 
 
9. Monitoring 
None 
 



10. Responsible Chief Officer and Title  
Dr Shaun O’Connell - GP Lead for Planned Care 
and Prescribing 
 

11. Report Author and Title 
Laura Angus – Lead Pharmacist 

 Annexes  
The documents embedded in the August 2015 meeting recommendations have been 
circulated electronically to Governing Body members and are available at 
www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/about-us/governing-body-meetings/ 
 
(Please note there was no MCC in July 2015) 
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